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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Bethel Park Community Center Sole Community Polling Station for June 2 Election

Bethel Park, PA — The Bethel Park Community Center will be the only polling site for the community on Election Day -
Tuesday, June 2. The facility will be open to voters from 7 a.m. -8 p.m.

According to Bethel Park Municipal Manager Laurence Christian, all safety protocols will be in place according to the
phase that Allegheny County is under at the time such as red, yellow or green.

“Based on the level we’re at, we’ll adhere to all established cleanliness and safety protocols,” said Christian. “We're
also creating a traffic pattern in the Community Center so that voters will enter one way and exit another to limit contact with
one another.”

Voters who’d like to mail in their ballots but haven’t received an application can still do so by visiting

alleghenyvotes.com. There, they can either complete the application online, or download it and mail it to: Allegheny County

Elections Division, 542 Forbes Ave., Suite 609, Pittsburgh, PA 15219-2913.

In a few weeks, the mail-in ballot will arrive. If not, voters can call the Elections Division to request a new one at 412-
350-4500.

Instructions will be included with the ballot when it arrives; voters should mail the ballot so that it arrives prior to
Election Day, by May 26 at the latest. If they miss that window, ballots can be hand-delivered to the Elections Division up to 8

p.m. on Election Day.



